From:

Barry Berezowsky

Sent:

Tuesday, August 6, 2019 3:44 PM

To:

Karen K. Kuznek-Reese

Subject:

FW: BH Campus

Attachments:

Capital Grant - Final.pdf

From: Barry Berezowsky

Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 2:42 PM To: Charlie Bush <cbush@sequimwa.gov>

Subject: FW: BH Campus

Hi Charlie,

Not sure if you knew this received some funding in the State's budget and the tribe has purchased land behind Costco in the River Road EOA. As you can see I'm meeting with Eric and Brent tomorrow to discuss the project. According to Brent it's now public so I thought I better give you a head's up in case you hear from some Council members or

I'll keep you apprised while you are away.

BB

From: Brent D. Simcosky < bsimcosky@jamestowntribe.org >

Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 1:51 PM

To: Barry Berezowsky
bberezowsky@sequimwa.gov>

Cc: Eric Lewis < elewis@olypen.com >; Kyle E. Johnson < kjohnson@jamestowntribe.org >;

michael@teammcaleer.com

Subject: BH Campus

Hi Barry,

As promised, here is a copy of the capital budget request report we prepared for Representative Steve Tharinger. We will see you at your office tomorrow at 3:30 PM.

Thanks!!!

D. Brent Simcosky Director of Health Services

Jamestown S'Klallam Tribe

808 North 5th Ave Sequim, WA 98382

360-582-4870 (work) 907-617-2564 (cell)

Email: <u>bsimcosky@jamestowntribe.org</u>